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Who are we?
The Goulburn South Parents & Citizens (P&C) Committee consists of a dedicated team of parent/carer volunteers who work together to provide services and raise funds for the benefit of all students.  
The Executive Committee for 2019 are:
President			Lisa McGoogan
Vice President			Donna Mikulich
Treasurer			Renee Woodberry
Assistant Treasurer		Jodie Munday
Secretary			Belinda Critchlow
Canteen Co-ordinator		Donna Mikulich
Fundraising Co-ordinator	Erin Kelly
Publicity Officer			Ann Patchett, Jen Martin
Executive			Ian Kramp, Larraine Kramp, Erin Kelly, Donna Mikulich	

Monthly Meetings
The P&C are currently holding a meeting on the 4th Tuesday of each month at 2pm.  Attendee’s at meetings generally include P&C Committee members, school Principal and any interested teachers, parents/carers of our school community.
Annual General Meeting
The Annual General Meeting (AGM) is held in March each year (date to be advised).  At the AGM all committee positions will become vacant and a new committee will be re-elected.  The P&C welcome and encourage new nominees and will offer our full support to those that put their hand up to take on a role.

What do we do?
Our main objectives are to: 
· Raise funds and donate them back to the school in various forms (resources, equipment)
· Provide services that are unable to be funded by the school (Canteen, Clothing Pool)
· Work co-operatively to bring parents and school staff together to share information, ideas and feedback about what is happening in our school
· Provide input and assist with decision making regarding day-to-day issues in many areas of school activity and school policy.



How do we do this?
Fundraising initiatives for 2018/2019 have included:
· Organise and run End of Term Disco, Movie Night
· Hold various raffles – Easter, Winter Wood, Mega Christmas Raffle
· Winter Pie Drive
· New School Jackets
· Crazy Camel Christmas Gift Fundraiser
· Federal & State Election Day BBQ & Cake Stall 
· Catering for Goulburn South Year 6 Farewell High Tea 2018
· Canteen service for students and staff (currently open every Mon & Fri)
· Catering & Canteen facilities for District Athletics Carnival
· Special Canteen Meal Deal Day’s 
· Canteen Morning Tea Day’s for Mother’s Day, Father’s Day, Book Week Parade
· Canteen Catering for Department of Education meetings and training 
· Pre-loved School Uniform Clothing Pool

Funds donated back to school have included:
· Purchase of Kindergarten school sun hats
· Payment for bus hire – swim school, various excursions, school camps
· Payment of Student Insurance
· Purchase of end-of-year Presentation Night prizes
· Donation to Garden Club
· Purchase of reading resources
· Purchase of Easter eggs for all students 
More activities the P&C and volunteers have assisted with at our school:
· Organised and catered for the inaugural Goulburn South Year 6 Farewell High Tea 2018, along with many donations of cakes, slices and treats from our parents/carer and staff 
· Complete revamp of our school canteen ‘The Beehive’.  We now have a fully operational canteen that has in the first few months of operation been awarded and recognised as a Healthy School Canteen https://healthyschoolcanteens.nsw.gov.au/
· Established and operating a pre-loved school uniform clothing pool from the school canteen
· Preparing and lodging grant submission for new playground facilities


Why be involved
What is the number 1 reason to become an active participant with the Goulburn South P&C?
Your child!
They love to see their parents/carers at school, assisting in the canteen or helping out at special events – make the most of it as it doesn’t last forever!
You will have the opportunity to become involved with your child’s school community and meet other parents. By becoming a Financial Member for the sum of only 50 cents you will have the added advantage of being able to contribute and have a say in decisions relating to the operation of the school canteen, fundraising ideas and activities and how funds raised by the P&C are spent.
Even if you prefer not to become a Financial Member of the P&C, by attending our meetings on a regular basis you will also have the benefit of hearing ‘first hand’ what is happening around our school.

If you have any questions relating to P&C activities, would like to volunteer and contribute in some capacity or require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the Goulburn South P&C via email: pcgoulburnsouth@gmail.com alternatively call into the schools front office and leave a message.
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